
CONSIDERATION OF APPOINTMENT OF AN OFFICIAL TO 

CALCULATE THE DISTRICT’S EFFECTIVE TAX RATE  

 

 

 

 

 
Action Item:   

 

 

Every school district is charged with calculating an effective tax rate each year.  If the 

person/official who is designated to perform that task is not associated with/employed by the 

school district, then the Board should officially appoint that individual through Board action.  

Our effective tax rate is routinely calculated by the local county tax assessor/collector’s office, 

which is handled by Ms. Karen Jones. 

 

 

 

Recommendation:   

 

 

I recommend the Board approve the District’s effective tax rate for next school year to be 

calculated by the local tax assessor/collector’s office and to be distributed to the appropriate 

entities as required by law. 

 

 

 

 

 


